
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF POMFRET 

 

Notice is hereby given that a certified copy of the audit of the Town of Pomfret for the 

fiscal year ended June 30, 2022, prepared by King, King & Associates, P.C., 170 

Holabird Avenue, Winsted, Connecticut 06098, was filed in the Office of the Town Clerk 

of Pomfret on January 17, 2023.  In compliance with the requirements of section 7-394 of 

the Connecticut Statutes, said audit is on file for public inspection in said office at Five 

Haven Road, Pomfret Center, Connecticut.  

 

Dated at Pomfret, Connecticut       Sandy A. Arcayan, Assistant Town Clerk  

This 17th day of January 2023                   Town of Pomfret 

 


